Request for Proposal for a Primary Care EMR for LRRCN
 Applicants are asked to respond within 5 weeks (by November 18th, 2022) via email to Ailsa Flynne at finance@tsag.net 
 Question period will be open for 2 weeks (until October 28th) and can be sent to Ailsa Flynne at finance@tsag.net.  Responses to questions will be posted on LRRCN website.
 We thank you for your interest.

